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Our topic this half term is Let’s Explore.  

We will be learning all about the environment we share with others including homes, 

school and places in the local community.  

 Starting school for the first time can feel a little 

daunting, so during this first half term, we'll focus 

on getting to know each other. We'll spend time 

making friends, meeting our teachers, and learning 

about the school rules and routines. We'll also get 

comfortable in our new classroom. The children will 

learn through play and short group sessions, designed 

to help them build confidence and settle in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stories This Term 

 

In nursery, we’ll explore numbers up to 3 

through play and stories. With familiar tales 

like The Three Little Pigs and Goldilocks and 

the Three Bears, children will engage with 

the numbers 1, 2, and 3 in a fun and 

interactive way, helping to build their number 

recognition skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure all of your child’s 

belongings are labelled with their 

names. Especially jumpers.  

Your child will also need a set of 

spare clothes in school at all times.  

Thank you for reading our newsletter.  

We’re excited to meet and get to know all of the new children joining our nursery! 

 

 

 

 


